
 
From: Janet Holmes [mailto:manateejlh@charter.net]  
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: 401K fees 

Part of my retirement is tied up in the RSA (Retirement Systems of Alabama), so I do not know if 
this really involves me, but I was very distressed to hear of these hidden fees that many of my 
friends are inadvertently and unknowingly paying on their 401k's.  Please make this a priority by 
MAKING the fund managers disclose everything to employers so that they can help their 
employees make good decisions.  I have some funds in another place that I know I am paying 
fees on, but I could not tell you how much.  I don't think it's fair that while I'm saving so as to not 
be a burden on the government, there are people taking money from my future. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Janet Holmes 
19 South Forty Rd. 
Alabaster, AL  35007 
 


